
Intel Corporation 
2111 NE 25th Avenue 
JF3-302 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 

 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
USA 
 
Re: Request for Change of Identification , FCC ID: PD97265D2 
 
Date: June 28, 2015 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is a request to apply for change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the 
FCC rules. The request applies to Intel 802.11abgnac + BT M.2 module, FCC ID: PD97265D2 
(original grant on 7/25/2014).  
 
FCC ID: PD93165D2 is the new requested ID.  Hardware is electrically and mechanically 
identical.  The only differences will be in firmware where some MIMO high data rates will be 
turned off under the new transmitter ID.  All test results and supporting documentation 
previously submitted under the original filing still applies to this version. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
______________________________   June 28, 2015 
Steven C. Hackett      
Wireless Product Regulatory Engineer 
Intel Mobile Communications 
                                                      
 


